

MINUTES OF THE BUSINESS MEETING

Held May 14 - 16, 2014

The Port Commissioners, Jim Grubenhoff, Jeff Matson and Arnold Martin along with Jay Hester, Executive Director attended the WPPA Spring Meeting on May 14 thru May 16, 2014 at the Heathman Lodge in Vancouver, WA

They attended several seminars and presentations. They also met with Ann-Marie Lundberg of Tangent Services to discuss the contents of the rail assessment. They also met with Frank Chmelik regarding alternative marketing methods for real estate.

ADJOURNMENT:

The Business Meeting was adjourned May 16, 2014., peace and harmony

prevailing, with no action required.

Jim Grubenhoff, President

Arnold Martin, Secretary